Costume Ordering Instructions
1. The enclosed Costume Confirmation form lists the required recital costume for your dancer’s classes as well as their measurements.  All forms have already been checked and sizes verified by Ms. Melanie.
2. If you would like, you can verify that you agree with the sizes the computer and RDS picked for your dancer by checking the size chart for each costume.  Each costume company’s size chart is posted at the studio and listed on a file located on our website under ‘News’.  Each company measures differently, so a dancer’s costumes may be different sizes.  Remember that the most important size is girth and we have given each child room to grow already in their measurement.
3. If they are on the end of a size range, always better to go up and make alterations than be too small.
4. If you would like to change a size, just email and let me know – melanie@robinsdancestudio.com.
5. Payments for costume fees AND recital fees can be made on the Parent Portal and are both due by November 21st.  If you would like me to charge your card, please email me – I will NOT be auto charging these fees.  A reminder that unpaid costumes will not be ordered and may not be received in time for our March picture week.
